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To  all the evergreen  graduates!! 
While school kids everywhere have had their lives and routines upended by COVID-19, for 

the Graduating Seniors it’s years of anticipation cut short, and it’s hard. Instead of coming  

together in their final weeks of school to celebrate prom, senior week, and, most of all, a big 

graduation ceremony, they’ve become sudden homeschoolers, and are forced to FaceTime 

with friends instead of going out, knowing things aren’t about to change so fast.  

So the Edmonton Evergreen Community Association would like to “honour” 

our Seniors by doing a window display with their photos at the Community 

Hall. If you have a photo of your graduate please email secretary@eeca.ca 

or call 780-473-6962 to arrange photo drop off! 

The Edmonton Evergreen  

Community Association  

would like to wish all the  

“Fathers and Grandfathers”  

a very  

Happy Fathers Day!! 

https://coolmompicks.com/blog/2020/03/16/homeschooling-tips-during-coronavirus-quarantine/
https://coolmomtech.com/2020/03/how-to-practice-safe-socializing-using-tech-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/
https://coolmomtech.com/2020/03/how-to-practice-safe-socializing-using-tech-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/
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Senior Centre will open on  

2nd July 2020 

Volunteer Appreciation  Postponed until further notice 

Annual General Meeting  Postponed until further notice 

Community Garage Sale August TBD 

Annual Block Party September TBD 

Look for these upcoming Community Events in the near future! 

Please watch EECA website for cancellation of any Events due to COVID-19!! 

COVID-19 and the SENIOR CENTRE GUIDELINES & REGULATIONS 

1. No more than 10 people are allowed in the Seniors Centre at one time, to ensure proper Social Distancing 

requirements are met. 

2. Please adhere to the strict Social Distancing Guidelines that have been put in place by Alberta Health. All 

attendees must remain 2m (6ft) apart. 

3. Please wash your hands or use the hand sanitizer provided before touching anything in the Seniors Centre. 

4. Absolutely NO pool games until further notice!! 

5. The hall will be sanitized daily after closing. 

6. The EECA recommends that gloves and masks be worn, unless you have a medical reason. 

If the guidelines are not followed, the Seniors Centre will be promptly closed and will not re-open until further 

notice! 

All will be monitored by a EECA Board Member 
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ELECTRICIAN 
     

$40/hour in the park 

 

    Call/text Cori @ (780) 860-3582 

Journeyman, Red Sealed            

Electrician 

      15 years of experience 
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Evergreen Adverts for Members!! 

Edmonton Evergreen Community Association will be 

rotating any of the “Free” Advertisements in our   

Flyer so not all adverts will get in. This is just until 

the Newsletter starts up again. 

Sorry for any inconvenience but we are trying to 

keep the Flyer as small as we can. 

LOCAL HANDYMAN 

LOCATED in EVERGREEN 

 

 

 

 

Plumbing, drainage and much more…. 
    

 

 

CALL Colton Hutchinson for a free quote 

 

  AT 780-902-9689 


